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OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. LTC # 222-2021 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

 

TO: Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

FROM: Alina T. Hudak, City Manager  

DATE: May 25, 2021 
 

SUBJECT:     Motions from the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 
 

The purpose of this Letter To Commission is to transmit the following motions approved 
unanimously by the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee at its May 18, 2021 meeting: 

 

Motion #1: 
The Affordable Housing Advisory Committee supports the Eleven44 project. A new construction 
affordable housing project being developed by the Housing Authority of the City Miami Beach. 

 

Motion #2: The Committee recommends waiving fees imposed by Public Works when a required 
curb cut for a development results in a reduction of parking spaces for affordable housing 
developments. 

 

Motion #3: The Committee tentatively approved the funding recommendation for the 2021-2022 
CDBG and HOME program subject to a review of public comments to be heard at the June 2021 
meeting. 

 

The Committee: 
Commissioner Gongora – Committee Chair 
Matthew Land- Vice-Chair 
Sixto Acea 
Darin Feldman 
Jeffrey Feldman 
Mohammed Islam 
Barbara Montero 
David Wieder 

 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to see Committee Liaison Alba Tarre. 

 

AH/MM/MR 


